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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  

 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

 

Lehae la SARS 
299 Bronkhorst Street, 

Nieuw Muckleneuk, 0181 
Private Bag X923,                                      

Pretoria, 0001 
 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE AND TIME FOR RFI 05-2025: TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION 

(PRE-MARKET CONSULTATION) FOR NETWORK CARRIER AND INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION & PRE-

MARKET CONSULTATION 
RFI 05-2025                                                

DESCRIPTION          

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION (PRE-MARKET 

CONSULTATION) FOR NETWORK CARRIER AND 

INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 

NEW DATE BIDDERS TO SUBMIT 

WRITTEN QUESTIONS ON OR BEFORE 
19 SEPTEMBER 2025 to 09 OCTOBER 2025 

PREVIOUS BIDDERS TO SUBMIT 

WRITTEN QUESTIONS ON OR BEFORE 
19 SEPTEMBER 2025 to 02 OCTOBER 2025 

NEW DATE SARS TO RESPOND TO 

BIDDERS WRITTEN QUESTIONS ON OR 

BEFORE 

22 SEPTEMBER 2025 to 10 OCTOBER 2025 

PREVIOUS SARS TO RESPOND TO 

BIDDERS WRITTEN QUESTIONS ON OR 

BEFORE 

22 SEPTEMBER 2025 to 03 OCTOBER 2025 

NEW CLOSING DATE AND TIME  

13 OCTOBER 2025 AT 11:00 AM      

Late submission after the closing date and time will NOT be 

accepted nor considered, regardless of the method used to 

send or deliver such documents to SARS.                                                                                                      

 



    

 
RFI 05-2025- Extension of Closing Date  

 

 

 

 

Please note that the closing date for the abovementioned proposal has been extended to close Monday, 

13 October 2025 @ 11:00am. The reason for the extension is as follows: 

• Affording bidders more time to be able to respond to SARS’ request for information. 

 

You are requested to provide information for the service as outlined in the issued RFI documents. The 

conditions specified in the SARS Procurement Policy apply.  

 

This information will be handled with strict confidentiality.  

 

The RFI must be properly received and submitted to SARS’ Tender office email address 

tenderoffice@sars.gov.za. and labelling instructions in the RFI Summary Guidelines Instructions and 

Conditions document.  

 

Proposals will only be considered if received by SARS before the closing date and time as set out above, 

regardless of the method used to send or deliver such documents to SARS. 

 

Please direct all enquires to Tender Office on email: tenderoffice@sars.gov.za  

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Ms Dorah Kgotse 

Acting Business Area Head: Acquisition Management 

DATE: 02 October 2025 
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